
From: Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA
Sent: 1/30/2014 7:49:48 PM

Bottorff, Thomas E (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TEB3)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Fwd: PG&E's 2013 Customer Safety and Public Awareness Communication 

Activity Report

Privacy is more important than safety????

Brigadier General (CA) Jack Hagan 
Director, Safety & Enforcement Division 
California Public Utilities Commission 
(916) 267-7201 Cell 
Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From* ^-^IsctGd
To: "Clanon, Paul" <pauLcl3non@cpuc.c3.gov>
Cc: "Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA)" <emorv.hagan@epue.ea.gov>. 
"Malashenko, Elizaveta I." <elizaveta.malashenko@,epue.ea.gov>
Subject: PG&E's 2013 Customer Safety and Public Awareness 
Communication Activity Report

Mr. Clanon,

Attached please find PG&E’s 2013 Customer Safety and Public Awareness 
Communication Activity report.

Sincerely,

Redacted
PfT&F - Onpratinng T?pgn1atr»rv fnmnlianpp

Redacted

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit

SB GT&S 0295575

mailto:pauLcl3non@cpuc.c3.gov
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http://www.pge.com/about/compaiiv/privacv/customer/
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